TN,

Oi1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

September 7, 1951

Mr. Ralph Hendrickson
Stanolind Oil and Gas Co.
Box 487

Farmington, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hendrickson: Re your file No, LOS-262-401

I have your letter of August 17 in which you request an
unorthodox location in the Angels Peak pool. According

to our rules and regulations, I have authority to grant your
request, provided that you furnish me with certain facts.
You rneglected in your letter to state whether Stanolind owns
the offset acreage to this 160 on which you propose to drill.

I am sending a copy of your letter to Mr., Al Greer with in-
structions that he should inspect your proposed site and make
a recommendation to me. If his recommendations are favorable
and your lease lines are proper, then I will approve your lo-
cation,

Very truly yours,

R. R, Spurrier
Secretary - Director

RRS:nr

cé: Mr. Al Greer
Oil Coenservation Commission
Aztec, N, M,






